Phillips Floodplain Study

The Town of Phillips and The Nature Conservancy in Maine (TNC) are partnering on a pilot project to explore how rural communities can reduce the risk and impacts of river flooding in ways that are in harmony with nature. A team will be working with the Town to understand:

- What are the community's biggest concerns about flooding?
- Where are the worst flooding spots in Phillips?
- What solutions are possible that protect people, wildlife, and habitat?
- Which locations would be good candidates for potential projects to reduce flood risk?
- How could such projects be financed?

This pilot project is happening at no expense to the Town of Phillips. Since you may be meeting and interacting with members of our team during the project, we wanted to introduce you to them.



Hadley Couraud Aquatic Restoration Manager, TNC Maine



Jeremy Bell
Climate Adaptation
Program Director,
TNC Maine



James Woidt Water Resource Engineer, Streamworks



Bina Skordas Climate & Watershed Solutions Lead, FB Environmental Associates



Julia Maine
Project Manager,
FB Environmental
Associates